www.hovetonstjohn.co.uk

St John's Community Primary School and Nursery



Weekly Newsletter 4th December 2015

Dear Parents,

What a busy week! The children had a wonderful time skating, please do take at look at the school website for pictures of them. It was a wonderful experience, thank you to the SJSA for all their time and energy providing this magical experience to our children.

As we finish this week we are only days away from my favourite time of the year and the Nativity performance. All of the children and staff have worked very hard to put together a brilliant show for you to enjoy next week. Thank you also to all parents that have given time to make props, costumes and just help get the show on the road!

Thank you to all parents that attended the coffee morning today. We discussed the learning characteristics we want to promote in our children as suggested by the pupils themselves. These have now been agreed by the children and parents and will be discussed one final time with staff before being shared on the school website and via the newsletter very soon, watch this space.

Regards

Mrs Quinn



Dates for your Diary

<u>December</u>

5th & 6th-Winter Wonderland

5th & 6th—Christmas Tree Sale

8th & 9th-KS1 Production

14th—Years 5 & 6 Christmas Party

15th—Years 3 & 4 Christmas Party

16th—Years R, 1 & 2 Christmas Party

17th-SJSA Disco

18th—Last day of Term

<u>January</u>

5th—Children Return to School

8th—'Snow White' Pantomime at Theatre Royal, Norwich

<u>February</u>

15th-19th-Half Term

22nd—Children Return to School

24th—26th—Year 4 Residential to Horstead Centre

<u>March</u>

1st—Class Group Photographs

17th & 18th—Year 5 Residential to

London Theatre & Sights

24th—Last day of Term

April

11th—Children Return to School

Swimming

Year 4 will have their next swimming session on Monday 7th December



Please ensure your child has their swimming kit, including a hat, a towel and a suitable coat to walk to and from Broadland High School for these sessions.

Santa's Post

Santa's Post Box is now open ready for Christmas! Please make sure cards are labelled with the full name and class of recipient. The final posting date for cards will be Friday 11th December.



Snow White at Theatre Royal—Friday 8th January

There are still outstanding consent forms and payments for the whole school visit to see Snow White at the Theatre Royal on 8th January. Please can any outstanding balances be paid by Friday 11th December. If you would like to pay in instalments or require another letter please see Mrs Steele in the School Office.



EYFS & KS1 Christmas Production

There are still a few tickets left for Tuesday 8th and Wednesday 9th December. Please see Mrs Steele in the School Office if you require any for extra family members or friends. The doors will open at 1.15pm and the performance will start at 1.30pm. Year 6 will be selling raffle tickets and refreshments will be served after the performance.

SJSA WINTER WONDERLAND

Please don't forget that this weekend we have the SJSA Winter Wonderland. Come along to the playground from 11.00am to enjoy festive fun. There will be Ice Skating, Christmas crafts and treats. Trees are on sale from 11.00am. The Choir will be performing at 12.30pm on Saturday 5th December.

Gingerbread Houses.

The Gingerbread Houses look spectacular!! Please come to see the Gingerbread villages on show in the School Hall all weekend.



Please remember to collect your child's Gingerbread house by 9.00am on Monday 7th December from the School Hall.